
 

 

I write in connection to the local development plan proposed by WBC.  Firstly I think the whole consultation 
process has been a disgrace with many residents only finding out about the plan last minute. 

I have examined the proposed plan (albeit somewhat confusing). I wish to strongly object to the development of 
the greenbelt land on cherry lane lymm. 

Lymm over the past few years has seen a huge increase in development and is now struggling to cope with 
increase in traffic, schools are unable to accommodate pupils and the doctors have way over capacity.  The 
village is loosing its identity. 

The proposed infilling of the land on cherry lane would ruin the character of the area and have a massive impact 
on the wildlife in the area. Cherry lane has seen lots of development over the years and hasn't got the 
infrastructure to cope. The volume of traffic has way increased and as you will be aware this is a high collision 
road to add the the volume could have severe consequences. 

I would propose alternative brownfield sites in lymm would be considered over greenbelt. In particular the land 
off rush green road that's currently occupied by local small business including gyms and health food cafe. 

I understand that their has to be additional housing but would hope common sense would prevail over where 
these would be located 

Regards 




